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Hello IPEC, 

I am a professional cartoonist and writer. 

Please do not make any changes to the Copyright law. Giving ownership to 
those who didn¹t create an Intellectual Property (even decades after its 
creation) is wrong. It would also bring about innumerable lawsuits. 

Ownership of an Intellectual Property should remain in the control of those 
who created it. Copyrighted material should also be able to transfer to the 
heirs of a creator, as well. It¹s just the right thing to do. Anything 
different would be theft. 

Thank you for your time, and help. 

I pray that all is well. Glory to God. 

best, 
Al Nickerson 
http://alnickerson.blogspot.com/ 
http://twitter.com/Al_Nickerson 
http://www.arggh.com 
http://www.yacanteraseink.com 

mailto:IntellectualProperty@omb.eop.gov
http://alnickerson.blogspot.com/
http://twitter.com/Al_Nickerson
http://www.arggh.com/
http://www.yacanteraseink.com/



